
9th May 2024

York St John Orienteering Festival 2024 - Friday 17th May 1-3pm

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have an exciting opportunity for the children in Years 5 and 6 to take part in an
orienteering festival on Friday 17th May. This event is run by staff and students from
York St John University. It will be held at York St John University Sports Park, Haxby
Road, YO31 8TA between 1pm and 3pm.

This event promises to be a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to engage in a fun
and educational outdoor activity. Orienteering is a great way for them to develop
their navigational skills, teamwork and resilience in an enjoyable and supportive
environment.

We will be walking to the venue. We will require some parental help walking to and
from the event. If you are able to accompany us, please send a SeeSaw message or
email your child’s teacher to let us know. We really appreciate your support with this.

Permission for this activity has already been obtained through our local area visits
consent. To ensure that your child is prepared for the day, please make sure they
bring the following items:

- A coat (in case of any unexpected weather)
- A water bottle
- Suitable PE clothing, including trainers

Lunches will be slightly earlier on the day of the event to accommodate our
departure time. We will aim to leave school promptly at 12:20pm and anticipate
returning to school by the usual finish time of 3:20pm.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this event, please do not hesitate to
get in touch with us.

Many Thanks,

Laura Drake Ben Rogers Lucy Hemsley
l.drake@ebor.academy b.rogers@ebor.academy l.hemsley@ebor.academy

mailto:l.drake@ebor.academy
mailto:b.rogers@ebor.academy
mailto:l.hemsley@ebor.academy

